Erin Lambert

From: Bilodeau, Philip <PBilodeau@ConcordNH.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 3:38 PM

To: Erin Lambert

Cc: Larson, Nancy

Subject: Chenell Drive

Erin,

Discussed the platted hammerhead turn around at the end of Chenell Drive with staff.
The consensus was that there is no need for any expansion of what is presently there.
It is serviceable as it is presently built.

Any questions just call.

Phil

Phil Bilodeau

Deputy Director

Concord General Services

311 North State Street, Concord, NH 03301
pbilodeau@concordnh.gov

(603) 228-2737
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